



Pan American Dragon Boat Federation and 2021 Pan American Club Crew Championships Organizing Committee – Statement on COVID-19

The PADBF and 2021 PACCC Organizing Committee are acutely aware of the many challenges that COVID-19 has presented to athletes, coaches and clubs around the region. The two organizations are working closely together to ensure that the health and wellbeing of our community are paramount, and all decisions are and will continue to be made with athletes being the priority.

With this in mind, should it be necessary to postpone the PACCC scheduled for March of 2021, then an announcement will be made no later than the 31st of October 2020. Please note that if there is the need to postpone, it is fully the intention of the group to postpone rather than to cancel and the new date would then be published at the time of the announcement of postponement.

The 2021 PACCC Organizing Committee is working hard to secure the best travel rates possible and will be working closely with their sponsor Copa Airlines and host hotels to attain maximum flexibility should a date change be required. Consequently, when booking it is advisable to not make financial commitments unless those commitments can be refunded or cancelled without penalty.

The Organizing Team in Panama are working hard to make sure that it is a successful and memorable event and are looking forward to welcoming you all to Panama City!